
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard 

Week commencing—19/02/2024 

Our afternoon learning 

We have begun our new topic 
‘Amazing Animals’, the children 
have explored our new topic 
book Rumble in the Jungle 
(please find and read the 
newsletter for more information 
about our new book). 

 

In Science this week, the children 
have started looking at living 
and non-living things. The 
children were learning about the 
processes of what being alive 
means; such as breathing, 
moving and eating! 

 

In life skills and PHSRE, we have 
started our new topic ‘Healthy 
Me and Healthy You!’ The 
children have been completing 
different daily exercises to 
promote well-being and a 
healthy life-style. 

 

 

Important Dates 

 
Monday 25th Feb 

Priory School’s Holi Colour 
Run (non-school uniform) 

 

Sunday 3rd March 

World Wildlife day 

 

Thursday 7th March 

World Book Day 

 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:  

Animals 

 

 

 

 

Star of the week 

Cherry class: Ethan / Plum class: Sriya / Apple class: Rosie 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com 01628 600300  

 


